
Pearl of Africa 

During the month of October 2017, our school welcomed the Pearl of Africa 

Choir into our school for the day.  The choir, primarily made up of 

teenagers, travels around the world raising money, to help people in their 

country of Uganda, with health care and education. 

Mrs Gordon, in her own time, managed to collect £700 through her film 

nights and school donated the money to the choir.  An outstanding 

achievement.  

Well Done St. Michaels. 

 

 


